
March 8, 2019 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS, THAT: 
 
 The City of Richmond, Texas has received a petition to annex an approximate 
6.567 acre tract of land into the city limits. Therefore, the City proposes to institute 
annexation proceedings to enlarge and extend the boundary limits of said city to include 
the following described territory, to-wit: 
 

A tract or parcel containing an approximate 6.567 acres of land situated in the 
J.T. Edwards Survey, Abstract No. 23, Fort Bend County, Texas, being part of 
and out of a tract of land conveyed to George Foundation, as recorded under 
Volume 107, Pg. 526 of the Fort Bend County Deed Records (F.B.C.D.R.). 
The subject site is located at 2000 Preston Street. The subject property is 
abutting Single family residential uses to the north; old WKM Foundry site to 
the south; Richmond Trailer Village to the east; and the Riverwood residential 
subdivision entrance to the west. 

 
 A public hearing will be held by and before the City Commission of the City of 
Richmond, Texas on the 25th day of March, 2019 at 4:30 p.m. in the City Commission 
Chamber of the City Hall Annex located at 600 Morton Street, Richmond, Texas, for all 
persons interested in the above proposed annexation. At said time and place, all such 
persons shall have the right to appear and be heard. Of all said matters and things, all 
persons interested in the things and matters herein mentioned, will take notice.  
 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Laura Scarlato, City Secretary 
 

              


